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Madam Chair Gossage and the Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare: 

I am a proponent of Senate Bill 12 and I ask for your support as well. Please pass 

legislation that will protect minors from procedures that could permanently harm them.  

This bill will protect Kansans.  Please reference the article below.  It is “eye opening” to 

say the least.  We need to protect Kansans: 

Missouri Attorney General Andrew Bailey Confirms Launch of Multi-Agency 

Investigation into St. Louis Transgender Center for Harming Hundreds of Children 

(mo.gov) 

I would appreciate your support of SB12. 

Sincerely, Elizabeth Groff – Senate District 9 
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